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January 20, 2022

REGINA, Saskatchewan, Jan. 20, 2022 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Information Services Corporation (TSX:ISV) ("ISC" or the "Company") today
announced that Ms. Karyn Brooks has stepped down from its Board of Directors (the “Board”), effective immediately. The Company thanks Ms. Brooks
for her significant contributions to the Board and as a member of ISC’s Audit Committee.

Joel Teal, Chair of ISC commented, “On behalf of the Board of Directors, | would like to thank Karyn for her unwavering commitment to ISC since
joining the Board in 2016. Her professionalism and wise counsel will be missed around the Board table.”

Shawn Peters, President & CEO designate, added, “As a member of the Audit Committee, Karyn was a valuable resource during my time as
Executive Vice President & CFO. Her commitment to strong financial reporting and disclosure was always at the forefront. On behalf of management
and the Finance team at ISC, we wish Karyn all the best.”

ISC will not be seeking an immediate replacement for Ms. Brooks.

About ISC ®

Headquartered in Canada, ISC is the leading provider of registry and information management services for public data and records. Throughout our
history, we have delivered value to our clients by providing solutions to manage, secure and administer information through our Registry Operations,
Services and Technology Solutions segments. ISC is focused on sustaining its core business while pursuing new growth opportunities. The Class A
Shares of ISC trade on the Toronto Stock Exchange under the symbol ISV.
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